



## **AMENDED REQUEST FOR FISCAL YEAR 2021-22**

March 19, 2021

Chris Spencer, Policy Director Office of Policy and Budget Executive Office of the Governor 1701 The Capitol Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001

Tim Sadberry, Staff Director Senate Committee on Appropriations 201 The Capitol Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1100

J. Eric Pridgeon, Staff Director House Appropriations Committee 221 The Capitol Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1300

## Dear Directors:

Pursuant to Chapter 216, Florida Statutes, enclosed is the Amended Request Number 1 for the 2021-22 Fiscal Year of the Department of Elder Affairs / 65000000. The information contained herein is a true and accurate presentation of our amended legislative budget request for budget period 2021-22.

This submission has been approved by Richard M. Prudom, Secretary.

Sincerely,

Richard M. Prudom

Secretary

4040 Esplanade Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-7000 Phone: (850) 414-2000 | Fax: (850) 414-2004 | TDD: (850) 414-2001

visit us at: elderaffairs.org